LIONS EYE PROGRAM NORTHEAST OHIO, INC.,
Located at Cleveland Clinic Lutheran Hospital
1730 W. 25 Street, Cleveland, Ohio 44113
Telephone: 330-840-8303 (Leave a message)
Email: lionsevepgm@gmail.com

Attached is an application for the Lions Eye Program Northeast Ohio, Inc.

Please follow these instructions:

1.

Complete the application by answering ALL THE QUESTIONS and mail it back to
the above address, or email to lionseyepgm @gmail.com.

If you have a prescription, attach the prescription or a copy of the
prescription when you return the application.

If you have any type of insurance, such as MEDICAID, they will provide you with
an eye examination and glasses. Geauga Vision/Jerold Optical, Inc. is a Medicaid

provider. Call 216-781-7900 to check if they take your Medicaid policy. If you are in
Lake County, Dr. Sid Savitt (440-943-1993) in Wickliffe is a Straight Medicaid/
Medicare provider.

If you have MEDICARE, find a Medicare provider and get your prescription.
Once you have the prescription or a copy of the prescription, attach it to the
application when you mail it to us. In Lake County, For Your Eyes Only
(440-585-2020) in Willoughby is a Medicare provider and in Cleveland, the
Cleveland Eye Clinic (216-621-6132) is a Medicare provider.

Once the application has been reviewed by our Review Committee and you have
been approved, you will receive a notification in the mail.

Geauga Vision/Jerold Optical, Inc. (216-781-7900) is our preferred provider for eye
examinations and eyeglasses in Cleveland. In Lake County, our providers are Dr.
Sid Savitt (440-943-1993) and For Your Eyes Only (440-585-2020).

There is a $10.00 co-pay for an eye examination due to the provider at the time _
of the examination.

There is a $10.00 co-pay due to the provider at the time you order your glasses.

If you have Medicare due to disability and have a spend down, please indicate your
spend down.

The Lions of Northeast Ohio provide prescription eyeglasses to persons at 200% or below the
Federal poverty guideline levels and who have not received prescription eyeglasses from any
public or private organization without charge in the past two years.

Transportation is not provided unless arranged by the local Lions Club.



PROCEDURES:
The Lions review applications every other Wednesday and send an approval form to the
applicant and our preferred providers. The approval is for standard lenses and/or

standard bifocal lenses. Transitional or unlined lenses and special coatings are
not included but can be purchased by you.

Funding for these services is provided to you through the hard work and generosity of the Lions
Club members in Districts OH3 and OH4.

-

LEPNQIl524



